Incorporated Town of Waterloo Park Board

P.O. Box 96 280 S. Wayne Street Waterloo, Indiana 46793

Tel: 260-837-7428 www.waterlooin.gov

March 15, 2019

Dear Business Leader;

The Town of Waterloo Park Board is going to build a new park and will honor our veterans, but we need your help to make it happen. For over 20 years, residents and community leaders have talked about creating a new recreation space on Waterloo property next to our water tower. We are ready to get it done.

After collecting public input and reviewing drawings of past ideas for the park, we have developed a plan that we believe will be the pride and joy of Waterloo for generations to come. When completed, every resident in our town will live within a half mile of a park with easy access to free recreational opportunities.

It's a big project so we're going to build it in two phases. Enclosed you will find a drawing of the entire park plan. First, we will create a fishing pond and build a sledding hill. We'll pave a trail to those features and install a fence for a dog run. Benches, a drinking fountain and signage will complete phase 1, which can be constructed within the year. The rest of the park will be done in Phase 2.

Your donation to the Veterans Park can create the momentum we need to launch the fundraising. Between March 16-May 1, we will be "crowd funding" for support from the community. Thanks to a matching grant from the Indiana Housing & Community Development Authority CreatINg Spaces program, every gift (up to \$10,000) will be matched, if we meet the total goal of \$47,348. We hope you will make a donation and help us double the money!

You may donate online to the Waterloo Veterans Park page through Patronicity at https://www.patronicity.com/project/waterloo veterans memorial park or mail your donation to the Town Hall before May 1 and we can add it to the campaign. Thanks to our partnership with the DeKalb County Community Foundation, your gift is a charitable contribution and may be tax deductible.

We appreciate your support of Waterloo and hope you can help us achieve our goals. For more information, please contact Tena Woenker, Waterloo Town Manager, at (260) 837-7428. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, The Waterloo Park Board



Park Board

Ed McDowd

President

Julie Buss

John Thomson

Jan Cott

Jan Hoffmeister

Waterloo Grant Library Board Representative

Jay Baumgartner

DeKalb Central School Board Representative

William W Nularth

David Wolfe

Parks Superintendent

William Hubartt
Town Council liaison

Tena Woenker

Town Manager